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MR. H. D. WRIGHT, Chairman
General Construction Department
Joint Grievance Committee

In the course of Review Committee discussions concerning
General Construction Grievance Number 250 (R. C. File No. 212),
it has been learned that the General Construction Department is
willing to provide a further welding test for Messrs. Brunner and
Freeman. This test would be designed to more appropriately cover
the type of welding to be performed by the employees at Davis
Shop and it would be given in order to determine qualifications
in making an award to the job in question by Grievance Number
250.

We are, therefore, referring the grievance back to your
Department for action. Please comment in your Joint Grievance
Committee meeting minutes.

/s/ V. J. THOMPSON, Chairman
Review Committee

cc: Messrs. L. L. Mitchell
C. L. Yager
E. F. Sibley


